Privy CounNciL OFFICE

WHITEHALL. LONDON SWI1A 2AT

20 May 1987
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INDEPENDENT PRODUCERS

The Lord President has seen the Home Secretary's minute to
the Prime Minister of 19 Mdy about independent producers.

He agrees with the Home Secretary that the voluntary
approach, which seems to have met with a very good response

so far, is the hest way of proceeding.

I am sending a copy of this letter to the members.of
MISC 128 and to Sir Robert Armstrong.

M J ELAND
Private Secretary

David Norgrove Esqg







